MARLBOROUGH TOWN COUNCIL

SPORTS COMPLEX

Report of a meeting between representatives of

Kennet District Council and the Marlborough Town Council
in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Marlborough on

Monday, 23rd January, 1989 at 7.00 p.m.

PRESENT

Marlborough Town Councill . Kennet District Council
Councillor L. H. Bulley - Councillor D. Ramsay

- Town Mayor Councillor D. Parker
Councilloyr C. M. Green - Mr. F. Marshall - Director of Finance

Deputy Town Mayor Mr. R. D. Crook — Director of

Councillor R. S. Notton Technical Services
Councillor Mrs. H. Castle Mr. A. Smith - Recreation Officer

Mr. A. W. Skittrall - Town Clerk

The Town Mayor took the Chair and welcomed all Members and Officers
present and said that the purpose of the meeting was to make headway
on the proposed Sports Complex.

It was generally agreed that the Design Brief was overall a good
document and after discussion the following was agreed -
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a catchment area of 30,000 be catered for
the emphasis to be on facilites for youth

the Sports Complex to be built on the site of the present car
park, to reduce excavating costs

car parking facilities for 160 cars must be provided

Mr. A. Smith to join the Sports Complex Committee to give
guidance and technical advice on a Design Brief for a
Sports Complex, acceptable to the Town Council and Kennet
District Council as to both capital and running costs

that a steering committee be formed once the brief is agreed,
consisting of six members with equal representation from
both Councils, to see the scheme through to completion.

to aim for completion of the project by 1991.

The Town Mayor, Councillox Bulley thanked everyome for giving up their
time to make it a very worthwhile meeting.
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